FILED 12/10/2020
DOCUMENT NO. 13320-2020

Dorothy Menasco FPSC - COMMISSION CLERK
From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 9:51 AM

To: Margarita Yglesias De Ayala

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200244-TC

Thank you for the confirmation, Margarita. Prog mod Bid has been added to Docket 20200244.
Have a good day!

Dorothy

From: Margarita Yglesias De Ayala <MYGLESIA@ psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Thursday, December 10, 2020 8:20 AM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200244-TC

Hi Dorothy,

Yes, the prog mods should be updated as well. Please add B1d prog mod for the name change.
Thank you!

Margarita

From: Dorothy Menasco

Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2020 5:05 PM

To: Margarita Yglesias De Ayala

Subject: RE: Docket No. 20200244-TC

Hi Margarita,

Per your request below, the docket title has been updated. Please advise if the prog mods should be
updated as well. Currently, the prog mod is Bif which is for the cancellation. Should we B1d also be
added for the name change?

Thank you for your help,

Dorothy

From: Margarita Yglesias De Ayala <MYGLESIA@ psc.state.fl.us>
Sent: Wednesday, December 09, 2020 4:03 PM

To: Dorothy Menasco <DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US>

Subject: Docket No. 20200244-TC

Hi Dorothy,
Could you please change the title of Docket No. 20200244-TC

From:



Request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 3822 by ICS Corrections, Inc. (f/k/a CenturyLink Public Communications,
Inc.), effective November 17, 2020.

To:

Request for approval of name change on PATS Certificate No. 3822 from CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. d/b/a
Centurylink to

ICS Corrections, Inc. and request for cancellation of PATS Certificate No. 3822 by ICS Corrections, Inc., effective
November 17, 2020.

Thank you!

ita Yelesias d |
Margarita Yglesias de Ayala Public Utility Analyst

Office of Industry Development & Market Analysis
Florida Public Service Commission

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard

Tallahassee, FL. 32399-0850

(850) 413-6594

PLEASE NOTE: Florida has a broad public records law. Most written communications
to or from state employees are public records obtainable by the public upon request.
Therefore, your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure.



